
From: Shori, Sunil
Sent: 9/16/2011 2:22:12 PM
To: Lane, J. Bret (JLane@semprautilities.com)
Cc: Koskie, W. Jeff (WKoskie@semprautilities.com); Ramaiya, Shilpa R

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bee:
Subject: RE: September 26-27, 2011 Workshop

Bret:

I appreciate, and will take you up, on your willingness to make yourself 
available for a 3:00 PM teleconference. The call in number and password 
for the teleconference is provided below. There is a small chance, 
however, that a hearing I will be attending in the morning could 
slightly bump into the teleconference time. I will provide notice as 
early as possible (hopefully by 1:30-2:00) if it looks like that might 
occur.

Redacted

Sunil Shori

---- Original Message-----
From: Lane, J. Bret f mailto:JLane@semprautilities.eoml 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 1:25 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Shori, Sunil 
Cc: Koskie, W. Jeff
Subject: RE: September 26-27, 2011 Workshop

Sunil;
I can shift a meeting if this works for you.

Bret Lane
Vice President - Field Services 
Southern California Gas Company 
San Diego Gas & Electric 
858-650-6144 
jlane@semprautilities.com

SB GT&S 0037159

mailto:JLane@semprautilities.com
mailto:WKoskie@semprautilities.com
mailto:JLane@semprautilities.eoml
mailto:jlane@semprautilities.com


---- Original Message-----
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R f mailto:SRRd@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 9:38 AM 
To: Lane, J. Bret; Shori, Sunil 
Cc: Koskie, W. Jeff
Subject: RE: September 26-27, 2011 Workshop

Sunil,

Thanks for sharing this - it is extremely useful. 3-4 PM on Monday 
seems like a good time. One of our key members is out Tuesday and 
Wednesday.

Does that time work for others?

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya 
PG&E
415-973-3186

---- Original Message-----
From: Lane, J. Bret lmailto:JLane@semprautilities.coml
Sent: Thursday, September 15,2011 2:24 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Koskie, W. Jeff
Subject: RE: September 26-27, 2011 Workshop

Thanks Sunil. I have sent the info to the LA County FD Chief on the 
workshop and indicated you would be contacting him directly. Here is the 
contact info;

Chief Deputy John B. Tripp 
John.tripp@fire.lacounty.gov 
(323) 881-6178

I appreciate the listing of the topics. They will be helpful in framing 
the presentation. I agree that a quick call would be beneficial to 
review the workshop schedule.

Bret

Bret Lane
Vice President - Field Services

SB GT&S 0037160

mailto:SRRd@pge.coml
mailto:JLane@semprautilities.coml
mailto:John.tripp@fire.lacounty.gov


Southern California Gas Company 
San Diego Gas & Electric 
858-650-6144 
jlane@semprautilities.com

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil fmailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, September 15,2011 12:07 PM 
To: Lane, J. Bret; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Koskie, W. Jeff
Subject: September 26-27, 2011 Workshop

Bret and Shilpa,

Attached to this e-mail is a listing of topics related to the items 
scheduled in the agenda provided on August 25, 2011 for the September 
26-27 Natural Gas Emergency Response Planning Workshop (Workshop). This 
list of topics is not meant to be limiting as other questions may come 
up during the Workshop; however, since the schedule of the Workshop is 
very tight, this is an attempt to make sure that presentations are not 
duplicative and make the most effective use of the limited time. This 
list is also intended to provide a chance to consider and prepare for 
topics that will most likely provide value to all Workshop participants.
An updated agenda may be provided prior to the Workshop; however, it 
will most likely not include the details included in the attachment.

Bret, we still would like to have the LA County Deputy Fire Chief attend 
the Workshop. We are trying to open up some time (approximately 30 
minutes) for him to make a presentation on the first day, if he wishes 
to do so. I would like to contact him directly to discuss his 
participation and would appreciate it if you could provide me with his 
contact information.

Please review the attachment and let me know if you have any 
questions/comments. Sometime early next week I would like to schedule a 
teleconference to discuss the Workshop and answer any questions that 
surface from your companies' respective reviews.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sunil Shori

SB GT&S 0037161
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